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November 16, 2009

Dear Business Owner,

Thank you for your donation to the 2009 Parwick Kennels Spooky Tails Pet Costume
Fundraiser. This year was a great success, and it was great to see the community get
so involved for such a great cause!

With your support, all money raised was donated to the Pasco County Sheriff's Office
K-9 unit.

We will continue to make this an annual event to benefit local area K-9 units in an effort
to thank them for their dedication to keeping our community safe.

If you would like mare information about our fundraiser or to get more involved next
year, please contact me at 949-1687.

Thank you again!

Sincerely, B
G COVYEL

Gail Cooper

Parwick Kennels

22129 Carson Drive, Land & Lakes, Florida 34639
Phone: 8§13-9499-1887 Fax: 913-909-7732
WA DARICEK 2nNSls. com



